## FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754



Your Mission • Your Voice

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

May 17, 2023

The Honorable Donald Davis U.S. House of Representatives 1123 Longworth House Office Building Washington DC, 20515

## Dear Congressman Davis:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Coast Guard Combat-Injured Tax Fairness Act" (HR.3085) which would ensure Coast Guard veterans receive the full benefits they earned through their service. The legislation would close a loophole in an existing law that failed to provide Coast Guard servicemembers with the same tax break afforded to other active-duty personnel.

The Association appreciates your dedication to Coast Guard issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

John R. Davis

Director, Legislative Programs\